
From: Lise Boileau [<email address removed>] 
Sent: March 11, 2016 6:30 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
We like people, water, salmons, and Lelu Island the way they are. Not destroyed and the life of people 
ruined. Please stand up. Hopefully you feel the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lise Boileau 
<personal information removed> 
ON 
<email address removed> 


	From: Lise Boileau [<email address removed>]

